
To the businesses that have supported  
Cottonwood Creek Community.
I wish to inform you that CCC has been sold effective May 17th,2023 - 4pm. 
New hands will handle the reins of cash flow and management responsibilities. 
Your timely support has always made our task in property management easy.

We have a 33 year history in supporting the Nelson Rental market.   
You have been part of this success.

Here is to a coffee in hand, sitting by the creek with the sound of 
roiling waters. cooling breezes and the smell of the woodlot;  
without anxiety!

With deep appreciation for your  
responsible service!
Barrow    

CC, Gerald Beaudry

Catch the spirit in the soil!

 + +8 8 moremore!!


